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Good morning Brenda,
 
It is my understanding that the 2021 VFA Grant Application submitted by Anchor Point Fire &
Emergency Medical Service Area will be awarded under the Western Emergency Service Area for the
amount of $4,998.42 that was applied for.   
 
Because Anchor Point Fire & Emergency Medical Service Area and Ninilchik Emergency Services have
officially combined to become one Fire Department the 2021 VFA Grant Application submitted by
Ninilchik will no longer be awarded.  The 2021 VFA Grant Award per Fire Department cannot exceed
the $5,000.00 maximum amount.  Due to the recent merge of these two Fire Departments only one
could be awarded so it was decided that Anchor Point’s submitted VFA Application would be the one
to receive funding.  Please let me know if you have additional questions or need further clarification. 
Thanks.
 
 
Howie Kent
Fire Management Officer
Alaska Division of Forestry
Kenai/Kodiak Area Office
42499 Sterling Highway
Soldotna, AK. 99669
907-260-4220 (Office)
907-394-2606 (Cell)
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Good morning Howie:
Thanks so much for your support and the recent announcement of VFA
awards. May I please have an official statement acknowledging that the
award $4,998.42 to Anchor Point Fire & Emergency Medical Service Area will
be transferred to the new legal name Western Emergency Service Area.
 
Also, what are your thoughts on the Ninilchik Emergency Services award
$4,778.80? Will this be issued to the volunteer nonprofit? If transferred to WESA,
I’ll need an official statement acknowledging this transfer too.
 
Smiles, B
 
Brenda Ahlberg
Community & Fiscal Projects Manager
Public Information Officer, MPIO, Type 1(t)
907-714-2153 direct
907-231-6505 mobile
907-714-2377 fax
bahlberg@kpb.us
https://cares.kpb.us – CARES Act Relief Fund Project Updates
www.kpb.us – Information by departments and service areas
www.kpboem.com – Updates from agencies responding to area-wide response
@Kenai.Peninsula.Borough – Facebook Page for general government topics
@KPBalerts – Facebook Page for areawide response topics
@KPBinfo – Twitter Account
@KPBalerts – Twitter Account
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